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Dear Grade 8 Students and Families, 
 
We are very excited that you will be joining our school, and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday September 2nd, 
2025, from 10:00am – 12:20pm.  Grade 8 students will be welcomed to Enver Creek Secondary starting with an assembly in 
the theatre and then TAG (homeroom).  The students will then have an opportunity to go to each of their Semester 1 
classes (Block A, B, C, D).  Only grade 8 students and staff will be in the building for the morning. 
 
 
10:00am  Grade 8 students report to the front of the school and come in through the main doors. 

(Look at the lists posted on the bulletin boards at the front of the school for your TAG teacher’s 
name.  TAG classes will also be posted and told to you in the assembly.) 

 
10:10-11:00am  Grade 8 Assembly (in the theatre) 

Meet your TAG teacher and they will take you to your classroom. 
 
11:00-11:20am  TAG class and activities 
 
11:20-11:25am  Transition to your Block A class 
 
11:25-11:35am  Block A 
 
11:35-11:40am  Transition to your Block B class 
 
11:40-11:50am  Block B 
 
11:50-11:55am  Transition to your Block C class 
 
11:55-12:05pm  Block C 
 
12:05-12:10pm  Transition to your Block D class 
 
12:10-12:20pm  Block D 
 
12:20pm  Time to go home 
 
In this package you will find our school newsletter which includes information regarding school start up and many other 
items about the school year ahead.  You will receive your course schedule in TAG on your first day.  Please download the 
Enver Creek App for all your daily information and go to our school website: www.surreyschools.ca/envercreek  
 
We look forward to this being the start of five great years as an Enver Creek Cougar.  We are excited to meet you on 
September 2nd, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alysha Tessier 
Principal 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/envercreek

